
November 1 - 5, 1982 

Monday, November 1 

7:00 PM 

Tuesday, November 2 

10:00 AM 

5:00 PM 

9:30 PM 

Wednesday, November 3 

10:00 AM 

3:00 PM 

Thursday, November 4 

10:00 AM 

5:00 - 7:00 PM 

7:00 PM 
Friday, November 5 

8:00 - 10:00 PM 

NOTICES: 

PRE-REGISTRATION FOR 
SPRING SEMESTER, 1983: 

Office of the Registrar. 

OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

fX, 10 

World Hunger Committee Meeting. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. Dr. Leon McBeth, 
Professor of Church History, Southwestern Baptist 
Theological Seminary. Topic: "The Dangers of 
Doctrinal Extremes." 

Student Council supper meeting. Dutch treat. 
Cafeteria. 

Dorm devotions. Johnson Dorm lounge. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. Dr. Leon McBeth. 

Student Council Social Committee meeting. Mackie 
Hall Conference Room. 

Chapel: Mr. Jim Nelson, Director of Rural-Urban 
Missions Department, Horne Mission Board. 

Dr. Sonja H. Stone, UNC-Chapel Hill,guest speaker-
Black Theology Class. Appleby Chapel. See notice. 

Student-led vesper service. See notice. 

Coffee House/Fellowship sponsored by Student Council. 
Mackie Hall Commons Room. See notice. 

The schedule for pre-registration for the spring 
semester, 1983 has been posted on the bulletin boards 
and registration materials are available at the 

(Revised schedule was posted on 10/22/82). 

CRAFTS AND BAKE SALE: The Seminary Wives Fellowship is sponsoring a Crafts 
and Bake Sale in the Mackie Hall Commons Room on 

Saturday, Nov. 13 from 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM. Anyone interested in selling 
items at the sale should contact Susie Vogt in the Student Affairs Office 
(556-3101, ext. 263) by Friday, Nov. 5. 

SMALL RURAL CHURCH This workshop will be held for SEBTS students and 
WORKSHOP: others who are serving small rural churches or who 

expect to do so in the future on Tuesday, Wednesday, 
and Thursday, Nov. 2, 3, and 4 in the Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. Check the 
FIM bulletin boards for details and sign up in the FIM office. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL Joe Palmer, of the Sunday School Board, will be on 
BOARD REP: campus Wed., Nov. 10 to interview students interested 

in the summer Centrifuge program. Several jobs are 
available: Camp pastors, music directors, pianists, drama directors, craft 
directors, tennis instructors, sign language instructors, etc. Come by FIM 
for information, applications and interview sign ups. See Phyllis Jackson. 

(OVER) 



RIDGECREST BAPTIST 
CENTER REP: 

the summer. Sign up and 
FIM office. 

George Boswell, Ridgecrest Baptist Conference Center, 
will be on campus Thurs., Nov. 18 to interview 
interested students for leadership opportunities for 
get information and applications from Phyllis Jackson, 

SOUTH CAROLINA DINNER: There will be a covered dish supper for S.C. students, 
faculty, and staff in the Bethea room, Appleby Hall, 

on Nov. 9 at 6:30 PM. Bring your families and share the fellowship, food, 
and fun. 

THANKS TO BLOOD·· Garland Toliver, Blood Drive Chairperson for SEBTS, 
MOBILE VOLUNTEERS: extends heartfelt thanks to every person who assisted 

in making the recent blood drive on campus such a 
success. We had more than enough volunteer workers almost every hour. The 
final tally showed 107 persons registered with a total of 101 pints of much 
needed blood collected. Thanks again, and we'll be calling on you in February. 

ESTHER ADAMS SEMINAR: The second program of the 1982-83 Esther Adams Seminars 
will be held Nov. 8 from 7:30 to 9:30 PM in the 

Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. Mrs. Christine Gregory will be the guest speaker 
and will be presenting the theme "First Steps". Mrs. Gregory is past President 
for the Women's Missionary Union and a new Trustee for Southeastern. Up until 
June of 1982 she served as second vice-president of the SBC. Free child care 
will be available by reservation. Call Angie Barker, 556-2652, for more 
information. 

OPEN MEETING: Anyone having questions about or interest in the 
conservative-evangelical student group mentioned in 

the last issue of the "Enquiry" is invited to an open meeting at 10:00 AM on 
Friday, Nov. 5 in the Mackie Hall Conference Room. The purpose of the meeting 
will be to clarify the group's purposes and plans. 

GUATEMALAN GUEST Students, faculty, and staff are invited to meet and 
SPEAKER: hear Katrina Reynoso Zacarias, a Mayan Quiche woman 

catechist from Guatemala, who will have lunch with 
and speak to the members of the Wake Forest chapter of the Carolina Interfaith 
Task Force on Central America, Tuesday, Nov. 2 at 12:00 noon in the large side 
dining room of the cafeteria. Ms. Reynoso is from the Quiche province of 
Guatemala where army repression has been most severe. She will speak through 
an interpreter and respond to questions. Drs. Eugene McLeod and Alan Neely 
will chair the meeting. 

RUNNING CLUB: The next club meeting will be Nov. 5 at 10:00 AM in 
Appleby 101. Fun runs are scheduled on Nov. 6 & 20 

at 10:00 AM and on Nov. 4 & 18 at 5:00 PM. All fun runs start in front of the 
gym. 

LOST AND FOUND: A pair of wire-rirmned glasses and one lens from a pair 
of glasses has been turned in to the Switchboard. 

NAVY CHAPLAINCY: Chaplain Charles Carter, U.S. Navy, will be on campus 
Wed., Nov. 3 to meet with students interested in the 

Navy Chaplain Corps. The Navy Chaplain Corps offers unique opportunities for 
ministry to the men and women of the U.S. Navy, Marine Corps and Coast Guard. 
Students interested in Active Duty, the Theological Student Program or Reserve 
Duty, please sign up in FIM Office with Phyllis Jackson. 

COFFEE HOUSE/ 
FELLOWSHIP: 

The Student Council will sponsor a coffee house/fellow-
ship on Nov. 5 in the Mackie Hall Commons Room from 
8:00 - 10:00 PM. Free snacks will be provided. 

BLACK THEOLOGY CLASS Dr. Sonja H. Stone, Assistant Professor in the College 
GUEST SPEAKER: of Arts &·sciences in the Curriculum of African and 

Afro-American studies, UNC-Chapel Hill, will be the 
guest speaker in Dr. Boddie's Black Theology class on Thurs., Nov. 4 from 5:00 
until 7:00 PM in Appleby Chapel. Dr. Stone's topic will be "On Their Shoulders: 
Foundations of Black Leadership-A Case Study". She has most recently published 
"Oral Tradition and Spiritual Drama: The Cultural Mosaic for Black Preaching" 
in the Journal of Interdenominational Center. This lecture is open to every-
one. If interested in attending, please contact Mrs. Mabel Boddie or Irvin 
Moore at 556-6592. 

STUDENT LED VESPERS: This service will be held Thursday evening at 7:00 PM 
in Appleby Chapel. The message will be by Rick 

Lawrence with special music by Ralph Puccini. Everyone is invited. 
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